2025 National School Bus Safety Week Poster Contest

You can help promote school bus safety!

It's time for the 2025 National School Bus Safety Week Poster Contest and PennDOT needs your help to spread
the word.

This is a great opportunity for students to learn about school bus safety while promoting it to others. Please direct
this email to your Principal’s Office so they may distribute the information to the appropriate department.

More information can be found in the Poster Contest Guidelines document. Posters should be mailed to
PennDOT and must be postmarked by April 18th, 2025. If you have any questions regarding the poster contest,
please contact PennDOT School Bus Unit at (717) 705-7604. We look forward to your participation.

PennDOT School Bus Safety Poster Contest Guidelines
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